
Tarpon Springs Art Association General Meeting 

October 2, 2017 

The meeting was called to order by president Yvonne James. All guests and new 

members were welcomed. 

Secretary’s Report:  No report 

Treasure’s Report: $1505.49 is the current balance. 

Membership & Newsletter:  The newsletter has been distributed.  All members were 

encouraged to receive their copy on line to save on postage and printing. The 2018 TSAA 

calendar is now available for sale. 

Programs: Carole Loiocano has scheduled a watercolor workshop on November 10 at Craig 

Park.  Registration is at the Tarpon Springs recreation center.  Volunteers are needed for the 

annual December Art Show at the Cultural Cen ter.    The Signup sheets will be available at the 

meetings. TSAA will be providing the art program at the Boys & Girls club again this year.  The 

first program is October 16 and members are encourage to volunteer in this rewarding 

outreach program. 

Sunshine: no report. 

Venues: 

US Amerabank- Sharon Chandler coordinator. 

PAC – Heather Risley coordinator 

North Pinellas Hospital – Lynn Kopala coordinator 

New Business: 

Polly Berlin volunteered to lead the Plein Aire group.  They will meet at 9:15a.m. on Thursday’s.  

The location is Craig Park for the month of October.  The monthly board meeting is changed 

from 1:30 to 2:30 pm at the Tarpon Springs library. Frank Hipp agreed to host an evening TSAA 

meeting to accommodate those that cannot make an afternoon meeting. It will be in the arcade 

outside the Tarpon Art Guild.  Information will be sent to all members.  The Joe Gonzalez award 

will continue and be the People’s Choice award 

Adjournment: 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

Minutes respectively submitted by Bess King, Secretary 


